Woodard, Marina (UTC)

“From: Lykken, David (UTC)
Sent: Wednesday, December 30, 2009 1:26 PM
To: 'Keith.Meissner@cngc.com'
Cc: 'Chanda.Marek@cngc.com'; Woodard, Marina (UTC); Fernald, Jim (UTC); Zuehlke,
Stephanie (UTC)
Subject: Re: PG-090002 Bellingham Inspection
Keith,

Yes, you can have the extension to January 13.
| hope Mr. Book's iliness is nothing serious.

Dave

Sent from Dave's blackberry

From: Meissner, Keith <Keith.Meissner@cngc.com>
To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Cc: Marek, Chanda <Chanda.Marek@cngc.com>
Sent: Wed Dec 30 13:21:29 2009

Subject: PG-090002 Bellingham Inspection

Dave,

Currently this is set to be due on January 6. Can we have until January 13? Eldon Book
has been ill, so our executive review is hindered.

I also left you a voice mail with this same request.

Keith A. Meissner, PE

Manager, Safety and Compliance
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation
(206) 381-6734



